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Tuesday 30th January 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 Visit to ‘The Globe Theatre’ – Friday 1st March 
 
We are delighted to announce our trip to Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre on Friday 1st March.  During 
the course of the trip, children will tour The Globe itself as well as taking part in a specially tailored 
workshop with The Globe staff all about ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’, the play that we will be 
studying this term. 
 
The cost of the workshop and tour will be £14.00.  In an effort to keep costs low, however, we will be 
travelling using public transport.  Please arrange for your child to arrive at Hayes Station no later than 
9.15am. School staff will be ready to receive pupils in the foyer of the station from 9.00am. Once in 
London, a short walk from London Bridge Station will see us complete our journey.  School uniform 
should be worn with trainers.  If the forecast is wet, the children will need to wear a waterproof jacket.  
The children do not need any money for souvenirs on this occasion. 
 
In order to cover the cost of the trip, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.00 per pupil.  
Please note that whilst this is a voluntary contribution, if we do not receive sufficient contributions 
then the trip may have to be cancelled.  Also, as the total cost of the visit is split equally across all 
pupils in the party, we are unable to provide refunds in the event of your child’s non-attendance.  
Payments should be made under the Trips section on Arbor and should be made no later than Friday 
23rd February. You will also be able to give consent for the trip using Arbor, rather than returning a 
paper slip. 
 
Please provide your child with a refillable water bottle and healthy packed lunch in a reusable bag or 
small rucksack (no lunch boxes, glass bottles, nuts or sweets please).  Please provide your child with a 
small snack that they can eat on our arrival in London.  Children will need to be collected from Hayes 
Station; we anticipate arriving back at around 2.45 p.m.  Hopefully, that will allow any siblings to be 
collected from school afterwards. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the visit, please speak to either of us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs. Horscroft and Mr. Winter 
 


